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Pupilsin schools should not be unfairly singled out for having
afro hair, the Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC)
has said in new guidelines for schools. The EHRC reported that
rules banning certain styles are likely to be breaking the law.
This includes styles such as afros, braids, cornrows, plaits,
locks, and head coverings. The new guidance was announced
to help schools in England, Scotland and Wales ensure their
hair policies are fair.

Learn more about this week’s story here.
Watch this week’s useful video here.
This week’s Virtual Picture News here.
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